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Publication of performance data 

Water and sewerage schemes (1,000 to 9,999 connections) 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published 2017/18 performance data for Western 
Australian water and sewerage supply schemes with between 1,000 and 9,999 connections 
on its website. 

The ERA has also decided to discontinue publication of the annual Water, Sewerage and 
Irrigation Performance Data Report, which included data for water sewerage and supply 
schemes with 1,000 or more connections. 

The data for supply schemes with 10,000 or more connections is already available in the 
National Performance Report 2017-18: Urban Water Utilities, published by the Bureau of 
Meteorology. This report allows readers to compare the performance of Western Australian 
water service companies with their peers in other states. 
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